
From: brsing@bigpond.net.au <brsing@bigpond.net.au> 
Sent: Saturday, 7 December 2019 15:03
To: 'council@northenbeaches.nsw.gov.au' <council@northenbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: DA Variation for Mona Vale Market - Mod2019/0547

I operate the charity stall to raise funds for the Cancer Council and have done so for many years at the 
market’s previous location at Frenchs Forest. The proposed opening of the market at 7.30am rather 
than the current time of 8.30am would enable additional funds to be raised for such a worthy cause 
and is one that I wholly support. There are many local residents who arrive before 8.30am to purchase 
items but have to be turned away. The reason generally given for their early visit to the market is to 
enable them to get away to enjoy the rest of the family day and their children’s commitments.

Kind regards
Brenda Singleton
Mobile 0423 122 899

Sent: 7/12/2019 3:04:08 PM
Subject: FW: DA Variation for Mona Vale Market - Mod2019/0547


